
2016 Nominating Committee Report
MURA Council 2016/2017

Honorary President*:  Alvin Lee

Executive
Past President (ex officio):  Mary Johnston
President (Nominated):  Leslie King

(One year term, to 2017)
Vice President (Nominated):  Heather Grigg

(One year term, to 2017)
Treasurer*:  Beth Csordas
Secretary*:  Vacant

Councillors

Nominated for office until 2019:
Helen Barton
Brian Beckberger
Carolyn Rosenthal

Continuing in office until 2018:
Gail Britton
Dianne Coventry
Nora Gaskin

Continuing in office until 2017:
Dianne Bird
Phyllis DeRosa-Koetting
Peter Sutherland

Auditor*: Bob West

*appointed

In accordance with Article 8.01 Section 3 of the MURA
Constitution: “Further nominations for the nominated
positions will be received by the Secretary of the
Association up to seven (7) days prior to the date set for
the annual general meeting from nominators who are
regular members of the Association together with the
verbal or written acceptance of the nominee.
Nominations will also be received from regular members
at the annual general meeting.”

Nominating Committee:
Mary Johnston (Chair)
Eleanor Frank
Nora Gaskin
David Hitchcock
Betty Ann Levy

College and University Retiree
Associations of Canada

The College and University Retiree
A s s oc i a t i ons  o f Canada
/Associations de retraités des
universités et collèges  du Canada
(CURAC/ARUCC) is a not-for-profit
federation of retiree organizations
at colleges and universities across

Canada. MURA is one of 36 member associations.

In addition to a website, CURAC volunteers produce
two types of publications for communication with and
on behalf of university and college retirees: 

• Newsletters issued two or three times a year.  Visit
http://www.curac.ca/?page_id=445 to see the latest
issue.

• Bulletins.  Some of these explore matters of broad
interest to retirees, such as Sunny Days for Health
Care?  Reflections from the CURAC Health Care
Policy Committee and Isn’t it time for a national
pharmacare plan for Canada?  Others discuss
issues of direct concern to retiree associations - for
example, Expanded Travel Opportunities for
CURAC Retiree Association Members and Directors
Liability Insurance:  a Discussion Paper on Legal
Liability, Risk Management and the Role of
Directors in Non-Profit Organizations.  Go to the
bott om  of t he  CURA C home page
(http://www.curac.ca) to access these and other
bulletins.

If you would like more information about CURAC or
have any feedback that you would like me to take to
CURAC’s annual conference in late May, please
contact me at johnston@mcmaster.ca or leave a
message on the MURA phone at 905-525-9140,
extension 23171.

Mary Johnston, MURA delegate to the 2016 CURAC
Conference
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